FOOD BANK

Serving the City of Alameda Since 1977

December 9, 2013

Linguini’s Pizza and Brew
1506 Park Street
Alameda, California 94501

On behalf of the Alameda Food Bank, I would like to send my heartfelt
thanks for your generous donation of 43 turkeys to our annual turkey drive.

Our mission is to provide nutritious food to low-income residents of the City
of Alameda and we are the city’s only food bank. In the last year, the AFB
served over two thousand Alameda families, representing about 5,600

people.

The people we serve represent a cross-section of our diverse community.
Many are employed, but simply cannot earn enough to feed their families
through the end of the month. Others are trying to make a new start and
need a helping hand. More than one-third of our clients are children; one-
tenth are seniors.

Over the last several years demand for our services has continued to grow
as more and more of our neighbors struggle to make ends meet. It is only
because of the generosity of contributors like you that we have been able to
meet the growing needs of our clientele.

The Alameda Food Bank gratefully acknowledges your donation on
November 28, 2013. No goods or services were exchanged and your
donation is completely tax deductible. The Alameda Food Bank 501(c) (3)
tax I.D. number is 94-2878910.

Sincerely,

[

Tr\oﬁ?bert
Executive Director, Alameda Food Bank



